
TUC Library Newsletter – December 2016/January 2017 
 
Each month the Library sends out a brief, online newsletter sharing any current general news and also 
highlights about different library resources and tools that might be of interest to you. In between Library 
newsletters, look at the New in the Library page, or follow the Library on Facebook for current updates. 
 

Library News  
 
New Librarian starts next week 
We are very pleased to announce the arrival of librarian, Alexa Stoneman, who will assume 
responsibilities as the Access Services & Instruction Librarian on February 13.  Duties of this position 
include management of the Library’s circulation, reserves, interlibrary loan and stacks operations.   
Working with another librarian she will provide instruction, reference and collection support to the 
College of Pharmacy, the Graduate School of Education, and the School of Nursing and will back-up the 
Electronic Services Librarian to ensure timely activation, maintenance, troubleshooting for the many e-
resources/databases licensed by the Library.  Ms Stoneman brings to this position extensive experience 
in academic and school librarianship.  Please stop by to welcome her and introduce yourself to her.  Her 
office will be in Library Room 218.  
 
Dennis Forfa Leaving Library  
It is with considerable regret that I announce the departure of Library Assistant Dennis Forfa.  His last 
day with the Library will be Thursday, Feb. 16.  This is a major loss to the Library.  Dennis has been with 
the TUC Library for 3 ½ years and has been the friendly, professional, knowledgeable and reliable staff 
member you saw and worked with at the Library Service Desk each morning.   Many of you also know 
him as the Library staff member who responded to, processed and sent you your interlibrary loans.  We 
have been very fortunate to have him as part of the Library staff for all this time and wish him all the 
best.   
 
Evening Reference Assistance 
With the continuation of the Electronic Services Librarian vacancy and the arrival on Feb. 13 of a new 
librarian, the availability of evening librarian reference assistance will continue to be limited for the time 
being.   For the time being evening reference service to 8 pm will be available on Mondays and Thursday 
evenings only and other evenings by appointment.  Previous evening librarian reference assistance 
Mondays through Thursdays to 8 pm will resume when the Library is again fully staffed. 
 
Maintaining Professional Environment 
Your ongoing help and attention in keeping the Library environment professional, welcoming, and 
conducive to both group and individual study are appreciated.   
 

RESOURCE NEWS 
 
Access to the ASPPH CPH Study Guide 
A reminder that the TUC Library provides access to students to the Association of Schools and Programs 
of Public Health Certified in Public Health Study Guide. The ASPPH CPH study guide provides information 

http://library.tu.edu/libnews/index.html
http://www.facebook.com/TouroCaliforniaLibrary


about the CPH exam, strategies and tips to assist you in performing your best on the exam, chapters on 
each of the five core areas of public health, the seven cross-cutting competency areas.  
 
Please contact a Librarian for the username and password. 
 
Anatomy.TV  Link Consolidation 
Anatomy.TV links are now all in one place! Instead of having separate pages for the separate services, 
you can click on the Anatomy.TV link on the A-Z Databases page and be brought to a landing site which 
allows you to easily navigate all three interactive study tools.   
 
New Facts & Comparisons eAnswers interface will be available soon 
Facts & Comparisons eAnswers from Wolters Kluwer Clinical Drug Information is redesigned to provide 
better drug intelligence and a more intuitive user experience to help you drive efficiency.  
 
Preview the interface, or download the Quick Start Guide for an overview of navigation and tools 
 
New and Updated Content on Pediatric Care Online 
Pediatric Care Online has announced new and updated Point-of-Care Quick Reference topics as well as 
Care of the Young Athlete handouts. A full list of updated topics is available here. 
 
New Library Acquisitions  
Follow the link to new purchases of books, e-books, journals and others library materials made for the 
TUC Library in December/January 2016-17. The list also includes gift materials cataloged for TUC Library 
collection. 
 
PsychiatryOnline Complimentary Book of the Month, February 2017  
Casebook of Neuropsychiatry  
Edited by Trevor A. Hurwitz, M.B., Ch.B., and Warren T. Lee, M.D., Ph.D. 
 
Casebook of Neuropsychiatry provides a tour of the subspecialty of neuropsychiatry, which combines 
neurology and psychiatry to address organic disturbances in the central nervous system that give rise to 
mental diseases.  
By grounding the field of neuropsychiatry in real-life clinical problems, the editors have created a 
volume that allows psychiatrists, neurologists, residents, and others to update their knowledge of 
current neuropsychiatric thinking, sharpen their diagnostic skills, and appreciate the nuance and 
substance of this rapidly growing field.  
 
PubMed changes  
TUC Login & LinkOut to PubMed are once again available! This means that the links that show what TUC 
Library has in full-text are back.  If you have any questions or problems please ask one of the librarians 
for assistance. 
 

Library Hours 
 
The Library's Spring 2017 schedule is:  
Monday - Thursday, 7:30 A.M. - 1:00 A.M.  
Friday, 7:30 A.M. - 4:00 P.M.  
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Saturday, 10:00 A.M. - 1:00 A.M.  
Sunday, 10:00 A.M. - 1:00 A.M. 
 
The following are exceptions to the library's posted hours for Spring 2017. Please see the full calendar 
for additional information. 
 
February 20th - President's Day: Library is open from 10:00A.M. to 10:00P.M. 
April 10th - Erev Passover: Library Open from 7:30A.M. to 12:00P.M. 
April 11th and 12th - Passover: Library Closed. 
April 16th - Passover: Library Open from 10:00A.M. to 2:00P.M. 
April 17th and 18th - Passover: Library Closed. 
May 29th - Memorial Day: Library Closed. 
May 30th - Erev Shavuot: Library Open from 7:30A.M. to 2:00P.M. 
May 31st - Shavuot: Library Closed. 
 

LIBRARY LOST & FOUND ITEMS (as of 01/27/2017)  
 
SanDisk Cruzer Glide 32GB USB drive (Black&Red) 
Powergen Dual USB AC Adapter (White) 
Clipboard 
Aladdin Coffee Mug (Blue) 
Black Hoodie (with a picture of spike lee on the front) 
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